lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
January 14, 2018
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning we welcome Rev Ron Noorman as our guest pastor.  
Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
This evening we welcome Rev Carl Bosma as he leads us from Luke 3:21-22, Prayer, Holy Spirit, and Mission.
Offering:  Lakeshore Pregnancy Center
NURSERY

Today: 
  8:45AM
Stephanie Lanenga

11:00AM
Curt & Cody Hoogeboom,

Holly & Analiese Vredevoogd

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

Next Sunday:


  8:45AM
Dot Vruwink

11:00AM
Kris Ter Keurst, Alexis Hoogeboom,




Morgan & Joshua Ridder

No evening worship
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Boy Jesus in the Temple

11:00AM
Tammy Wolters, Monica Hoogeboom
MEETINGS TODAY


10:00AM
Education Hour

10:00AM
Executive Committee


12:15PM
The In-Gathering/Potluck – FLC
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY
JANUARY 17

6:30PM


GEMS & Cadets


7:00PM


Education Committee
THURSDAY

JANUARY 18


7:00PM


Knitting Ministry
SATURDAY

JANUARY 20


8:30AM


Kids Hope Prayer Time –






Adult Ed Room
NEXT SUNDAY – JANUARY 21, 2018
8:45 & 11:00AM

Guest Pastor Neal Plantinga
Mark 4:21-25

Spiritual Momentum
Offerings:  General Fund & Short-Term Missions
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel as we will combine at Georgetown CRC, along with Hillcrest CRC, at 5:30PM.
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Doug Dykema
Rich, Ridder, Ringerwole families
MEETINGS - JANUARY 21

10:00AM

Education Hour


10:00AM

Executive Committee
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Ethel & Claus Steenwyk in the death of Ethel’s sister-in-law, Angeline Geerlings, on January 2.  May the Lord continue to comfort and uphold them.
Betty Laninga returned home again following knee replacement surgery and is receiving rehab.  We pray for complete recovery.

Mel Brink – hospice care at home

Marge De Boer - chemotherapy
Les Knot - immunotherapy
Agnes Koomen – Sheldon Meadows, hospice care

  Room #F2

Joe Lems – severe back pain
Joan Miller - The Laurels of Hudsonville, hospice care

Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Karla Veldink - chemotherapy

Council Members

Keep our council members in your prayers during this time of transition.

Military

Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Major Ron Thenn – Army
Ron has been recently deployed to Iraq, while his wife and three children remain at home in Georgia.  Please keep Ron and his family in your prayers during this separation.
Ron's address is:

Major Ron Thenn 

408th CSB-LOGCAP

APO   AE 09316
Community Freedom Ministry

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week:  

Adaline Lems, Arie Verkaik
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Armenia.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Custodians, Jeff & Judi Van Dyke.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Revs Linda & Trevor Rubingh and their work with New City Kids GR.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:  Megan Vander Meer, Samantha Bosma, Brevin De Boer
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

OPPORTUNITIES

Circle Letter A – Seasoned Citizens Breakfast
Let’s get together for breakfast on Monday, January 22, at Russ’ in Grandville at 9AM.  We will order off the menu & pay for our own breakfast.  Please circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder if you plan to join us.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Member Updates

Heather Butler – released to Tabernacle Community Church

Jordan Herd – released to Georgetown Christian Fellowship

Katie Heerspink – lapsed

Brandon Van Singel – transferred to Hudsonville Reformed Church
The In-Gathering/Potluck

Join us today for the In-Gathering/Potluck in the FLC following the 11AM worship.  During the potluck, Michele Vande Steeg will be sharing about her time spent volunteering at a hostel on the Camino de Santiago in Spain.
The idea is to GATHER as a community of believers to stay connected and to get to know each other better.  We can’t think of a better way to do this than to “break bread” together as they did in the early church.  We hope and pray that you will join us as we build this “community” during this time of transition.

We ask that those whose last names begin with:

A-M – bring a hot dish
N-Z – bring a salad or dessert

Also, please bring your own tableware.

Coffee & juice/water will be provided.

Pray for Kids Hope

Please come to pray for our Kids Hope Ministry this Saturday morning, January 20, at 8:30AM.  We will meet in the adult education / kids singing room.  Thank you for supporting our Kids Hope volunteers and students!
Hand2Hand
For the month of January, we will be collecting chunky soup and jiffy corn bread.
GEMS Esther School Update
We have received an update from the GEMS Esther School where we sponsor a child.
Due to an increasing presence of cholera in the capital city, Lusaka, the government of Zambia made the decision to close schools for the month of January.  This is in an attempt to contain the spread of the disease.  In compliance with this decision, The Esther School will be closed through January.
Please pray for protection over the students, their families, and the community.  Pray for those affected and impacted by this outbreak.  Pray for wisdom and resources needed for the authorities in charge of containing the disease and activating the response.  And pray for the widespread healing that only God can bring.
Thank you for continuing to join us and lift up The Esther School, the community, and Zambia in your prayers.

Save the Date – GEMS Fundraising Dinner
Save Wednesday, February 7, for the GEMS Fundraising Dinner in support of the Esther School and also for their continuing sponsorship of their student, Faustina.

Home Plate 2018 – Tickets will be ordered this Tuesday!
We have a few seats left in the church van for this event on Saturday, May 12.
Program:  12:30PM
Game:  4:10PM

The program will include players from the Tigers and Mariners like James McCann, Matt Boyd, Daniel Norris, Michael Fulmer, Jeimer Candelario and Frank Tanana sharing about their careers in sports and faith in Jesus Christ.  

A $35 ticket includes:  game ticket, program, food coupon, souvenirs and On-the-Field Player Photo Day.

If you would still like to attend, please get your order & check to Lynnea Van Wylen by this Tuesday.
FINANCIAL UPDATES
December 25, 2017

FARM INC

$2,319

January 7, 2018
General Fund

$12,875
Building Fund

       836

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $343,673
Budget goal

  349,357
Over (Under)

     (5,684)
Budget received – 98%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,477 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
January Corners Offering – Wings of Mercy
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hudsonville Christian School invites you to their Early Childhood Exploration Night on Thursday, January 25, at 6:30PM at 3435 Oak Street in Hudsonville.  Bring your child to visit the classrooms, meet the teachers and participate in fun activities.  Child check-in is at 6PM.
Visit www.hudsonvillechristian.org/explorationnight for more information.  Enrollment begins January 25. Several program options, including the new Nature-Based 4 School, will be presented.  Information will also be available for our Kids’ Corner Childcare!
Hudsonville Christian is committed to partnering with parents to make a Christian education possible.  Come talk to us about how we can invest in your child’s education together.  Ask us how preschool at HCS can be free!
Right to Life

Sanctity of Human Life Sunday is next Sunday, January 21.  The March will be on Monday, January 22, beginning at 7PM at Centennial Park (Central & 10th) in Holland.  A memorial service for the unborn will follow at Central Avenue CRC, Holland.

Spectrum Health Zeeland Community Hospital

You can make a difference by volunteering at Zeeland Community Hospital!  The benefits of volunteering go far beyond helping patients and staff.  It provides a sense of purpose while connecting with others. 

At this time, we are looking for front desk navigators, gift shop and cafeteria assistants.

If you know of someone looking for a place to meet new friends while serving their community, please direct them to Marge Rockwell, Volunteer Services Coordinator – 616-772-7581.
The IF: Hudsonville team invites you to join us for the third IF: Hudsonville event on February 9 and 10, 2018.  It is a two-day women’s gathering hosted at Evergreen Ministries where women of all ages will worship and pray as a local community and hear speakers from the live event in Austin, Texas.  Join us for this life changing event by signing up today.

www.egm.org/if.  Registration closes January 19.  

We'd love to have you join us!
Love INC Opportunities
· Looking to Make Service a Regular Part of Your Life? If you are searching for purpose and want to help a great cause, Love INC invites you to join our clothing team weekdays and Saturdays. Flexible hours available.  If you, your family or your small group want to join a great community of servant leaders, please call us today. We'd love to have you join the team!  

Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
· Life Skill Informational Meeting

Join us for a no-commitment, informational meeting about mentoring and teaching through Love INC's Life Skills Program. If you have a heart for encouraging and walking with others to a life of positive change, this is a local mission opportunity for you! No expertise required, training provided.
RSVP by January 18
Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org
616.662.3300x127
Cottonwood Christian Learning Center, a ministry of Cottonwood Church in Jenison, will have open enrollment on Monday, January 22, at 7:30AM.  If you are looking for childcare, preschool, or before and after school care please contact Kim Mulder for more information on how to enroll.  Enrollment is for the summer and 2018 school year.  457-8123 ext. 2 or email cottonwoodkids47@gmail.com.  You can also check out our website at cottonwoodclc.com.  Children between the ages of 6 weeks and 12 years old may attend.  

[image: image1.png]



